


NOTICE TO ARCHITECTS AND ENGINEERS
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS
[bookmark: _GoBack]

[bookmark: Text5]The Maine Department of Inland Fisheries and Wildlife wishes to procure architectural/engineering services for Fish Culture Facility Improvement Projects located at up to eight existing locations across the state.  Qualifications packages are due at 1:00 p.m. on May 6, 2021 at Maine Department of Inland Fisheries & Wildlife, Hatcheries Division, 41 SHS, Augusta, ME 04333.

The scope of services may include new or renovated infrastructure related to supply piping, influent water treatment, fish rearing vessels and associated structures, support buildings, as well as effluent treatment improvements.

Responding firms must comply with the detailed RFQ Information for Architects and Engineers on the Bureau of General Services website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities
Sample RFQ Ad for design services 26 January 2021.docx
